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Members Asked for Action on Flooding & BBLA Responded:

BBLA has continually advocated for DE to be a non-federal partner on a Back Bay Study
to identify and evaluate solutions to the nuisance or sunny day flooding which has plagued
beach communities for many years
Our letters to the Governor have been posted on the website and countless strategic
meetings with Federal, State, and local officials have taken place over the past 18 months ​

Informed Voices Make a Difference

Results & Moving Forward
 
We are pleased to announce that the cost-sharing agreement was signed on November 29, 2022
by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and the DE Department of Natural Resources and
Environmental Control. The agreement formally kicks off the Delaware Inland Bays and Delaware
Bay Coast Coastal Storm Risk Management Study. Read the BBLA Press Release for more
information.

https://www.bbla.us/docs/1142.pdf
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